
 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

P1/2- Salva for being a fantastic listener. Bobbie for a brilliant attitude to work. 

P3/4- Isla & James for always being ready to learn. 

P5/6- Lucas for showing great skills in rounders during PE. James R for an excellent 

start and great attitude in Primary 6.  for always being ready to learn with a 

great attitude. 

P7-  Anna-Mea for always being ready to learn. for being great at staying 

on task.   
 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
        

 

           

 

            

 

 
         

 

          

 
 

Issue No.3  

19th Sept 2024 
Next week Dinner 

Menu – Week 4 

New Menu 

 

Primary 7 – Nature did it First 
P7 were at Garvagh Forest today to launch their 

biomimicry project. They will be studying and 
learning from nature to solve human design 
challenges. They will be working alongside 

experts, students and local engineers and we are 
excited about where this new project will take us! 

The Gorran Get Together 
 

Tomorrow night @ 6pm.  
 

Come along and enjoy a BBQ, facepainting, s’mores and games.  
This is a free event but donations are welcome!  

 
Please park down the road outside Maine Engineering.  
This is not a supervised event, and you will need to be 

responsible for your own children at all times.  

What’s on this week and next. 
Friday 20th Sept 
Gorran Get Together  
6-7:30pm @ School. 
Monday 23rd Sept 
Piano 
Football P5-7  
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Tuesday 24th Sept–  
Swimming P5/6 
Piano 
Choir P4-7 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 25th Sept –  
P7 Parent Teacher Meetings 
Hockey P5-7 
Kids Club – 2-5pm  
Thursday 26th Sept–  
Flute 
GymStars Gymnastics  
P1-3 @ 2pm P4-7 @ 3:15pm 
Kids Club 2-5pm 

Our School Rules 
We have three simple rules in Gorran to help ensure everyone 

is happy, safe and achieving their best in school. 
Our Rules are about – 

(being) READY 
(showing) RESPECT 

(staying) SAFE 
Through star of the week certificates, stickers, dojos and our 

marble jar prize, we will look for every opportunity to 
celebrate when children are following these rules and helping 

to make Gorran a special place to learn! 
  


